Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Randy Hayden <rhayden@portofpasco.org>
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2011 9:07 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: ‘Rowswell, Mike'

Subject: Incident Report for TR-091064 - Port of Pasco

Kathy — the below incident report is being submitted for the public highway-rail grade crossing at Sacajawea Park Road
and Road 40 East In Pasco, Washington, Docket, USDOT: #097206U.

During the period from June 1, 2011 to November 30, 2011 there were no incidents of risky motorist behavior, traffic
accidents or other safety related incidents at or near the Port of Pasco at grade rail crossing at the Sacajawea Park
Road/Southeast Road 40 East intersection. Sources checked for traffic information included:
+ Port of Pasco observations by on-site maintenance crew and security guard reports (verified by phone
conversation with Todd Meyers 12/1/11)
e (City of Pasco traffic reports {verified by e-mail from City of Pasco Police Records 11/30/2011)
e BNSF observations and/or infractions recorded by BNSF (verified by phone conversation with Trainmaster Ross
Molyneaux and Special Agent Loren Barger 12/1/2011)

Per the conditions of the petition, | will be sending you one more report on ar around June 2012 which will complete the
2 year reporting period.
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